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Holt County Autumn Festival cancelled 
(KLZA)-- The annual Holt County Autumn Festival has been cancelled for this
year.  

The carnival company for the event canceled and a replacement could not be
found.  

According to the Mound City News, the Holt County Health Department
expressed concerns about the increase in COVID-19 cases.  

The Holt County Autumn Festival was scheduled for September 16 - 19 in
Oregon, Missouri. 
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